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6 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am very pleased to announce that we will be running a residential visit for Year 7 students in June 2024. 
This visit will be a 2-night stay at Kingswood, Dearne Valley. It will be a wonderful opportunity for students to 
challenge themselves, whilst working with others and building resilience. Students will participate in a number 
of activities on the adventure plus programme as well as the water sports programme. They will also have 
evening activities and will sleep in the adventure lodges.  
 
Please visit the link below to find out more about Kingswood - 
https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/dearne-valley  
   
The trip will be split; one half of the year group will go Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th June 2024 and the 
other, Monday 24th – Wednesday 26th June 2024. Further details will be confirmed in due course.   
 

The price of the trip will be approximately £245. This includes water sports activities, adventure activities, 
food, accommodation and insurance. Further correspondence regarding this will be sent out when the 
number of places and transport costs have been confirmed. All students in Year 7 are welcome to go on the 
visit. If you would like to reserve a place for your child, please complete the relevant consent form on 
ParentPay, along with a £5 non-refundable deposit by Friday 13th October 2023. 
 
We are happy for parents/carers to pay in instalments to spread the cost of the trip.  However, there will be 
a payment schedule that as a school we will have to adhere to.  We will share the payment schedule with 
you once we have the final numbers.  Once any payments have been made, they will be non-refundable.  
 
If you would like to apply for financial assistance towards the cost of this trip, please complete the form below 
no later than Friday 13 October 2023: 
 
Kingswood Trip - Application for Assistance 
 

Students whose behaviour is a cause for concern during the school year may be excluded from the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Crossley 

 
Miss A Crossley  
Trip Leader/Teacher of PE/PSHE 
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